
Ask Your Candidate 
 
As Manitobans prepare to go to the polls on October 3, CAC Manitoba 
encourages you to help keep consumer issues on the political agenda. As a 
Manitoban, you have both the right and the responsibility to determine where 
the candidates stand on issues that affect consumers in the marketplace. The 
combined voice of consumers taking part in the election process will impact 
the future prominence of consumer issues in the province. 
 
Election Issues 
 
An effective and sustainable marketplace promotes justice and fairness for all 
consumers and respects their rights to be heard and informed. Social and 
income inequalities, misleading information, or even an unhealthy 
environment, are some of the barriers to full marketplace participation and a 
strong consumer voice in our province. 
 
Here are a few consumer issues to keep in mind this election. 
- housing access and affordability 
- preventative and supportive healthcare 
- income supports 
- food security 
- seniors’ health and wellness 
- environmental sustainability 
 
On Tuesday, October 3, cast a ballot. Your vote counts and your voice 
matters! 
 
 


